
 

 

Report from the Leader of the Council on the work of the Cabinet 
 

Meeting held on 9 December 2015 
 

This is my report as the Leader of the Council on the work of the Cabinet. It is an overview 
of the main business considered by the Cabinet at its meeting on 9 December 2015.  
 

 

1. Crossrail 2 – response to consultation 
1.1 We considered a report on the Council’s response to the consultation for Crossrail 2 

proposals.    
 

1.2 We agreed the Council’s response to the Crossrail 2 consultation. 
 
 
2. Surrey’s Physical Activity Strategy 
2.1 We considered a report on Surrey’s Physical Activity Strategy. We noted that 

adoption of Surrey’s Strategy will not only help to improve sports participation but 
also contribute to the health and well-being of the individual and support our own 
activities under the Borough’s Leisure and Culture Strategy. 

 
2.2 We agreed the adoption of a Physical Activity Strategy for Surrey which will seek to 

deliver increased activity levels across the population in Surrey by enhanced co-
ordinated multi-agency partnership working. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Councillor Quentin Edgington  

Leader of the Council       17 December 2015  


